


Fare well party for the Mr. S. Jeyakumar/ Technical

officer was held on 20th September 2018 at

Auditorium, Unit of Siddha Medicine, University of

Jaffna.

He was joined as a Technical officer on August 1986

and retired from his services as Technical officer

(Staff Grade) on 1st April 2018.

All Academic staff, Academic supporting staff and

Trainees were participated in this Function and

appreciated his 32 years services in Unit of Siddha

Medicine.






















